





BUFFALO TEACHERS FEDERATION, INC

271 PORTER AVENUE BUFFALO, N.Y. 14201 (716) 881-5400 FAX (716 881-6678

January 17, 2023

MEMO TO: Honorable Kathy Hochul, Governor, New York State

FROM:

Philip Rumore, President, Buffalo Teachers Federation

RE:

Denial of Health Coverage by Highmark Blue Cross/Blue Shield

Hundreds of people in the Buffalo area, who have health care coverage provided by Highmark BC/BS, were denied their required coverage and suffered consequences as a result e.g.

- Please see attached
- Hundreds required to pay more for or denied coverage for prescription(s).

We ask that there be a NY State investigation of the reason for the denial of required coverage, how those who were negatively impacted will be made whole and what will be done in the future to ensure this will not happen again.

Thank you in advance for your assistance in this important matter and for your support for our students.







BUFFALO TEACHERS FEDERATION, INC

271 PORTER AVENUE BUFFALO, N.Y. 14201 (716) 881-5400 FAX (716 881-6678

January 17, 2023

Priar

MEMO TO: Honorable Congressman Brian Higgins

FROM:

Philip Rumore, President, Buffalo Teachers Federation

RE:

Denial of Health Coverage by Highmark Blue Cross/Blue Shield

Hundreds of people in the Buffalo area, who have health care coverage provided by Highmark BC/BS, were denied their required coverage and suffered consequences as a result e.g.

- Please see attached
- Hundreds required to pay more for or denied coverage for prescription(s).

We ask that there be a NY State investigation of the reason for the denial of required coverage, how those who were negatively impacted will be made whole and what will be done in the future to ensure this will not happen again.

Thank you in advance for your assistance in this important matter and for your support for our students.







BUFFALO TEACHERS FEDERATION, INC

271 PORTER AVENUE BUFFALO, N.Y. 14201 (716) 881-5400 FAX (716 881-6678

January 17, 2023

MEMO TO: Honorable Congressman Charles E. Schumer

Majority Leader U.S. Senate

FROM:

Philip Rumore, President, Buffalo Teachers Federation

RE:

Denial of Health Coverage by Highmark Blue Cross/Blue Shield

Hundreds of people in the Buffalo area, who have health care coverage provided by Highmark BC/BS, were denied their required coverage and suffered consequences as a result e.g.

- Please see attached
- Hundreds required to pay more for or denied coverage for prescription(s).

We ask that there be a NY State investigation of the reason for the denial of required coverage, how those who were negatively impacted will be made whole and what will be done in the future to ensure this will not happen again.

Thank you in advance for your assistance in this important matter and for your support for our students.